
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICA, INCTHE WOMEN'S

1819 BROADWAY • NEW YORK 23, N. Y.

TELEPHONE: JUDSON 6-2700

Dear Chapter President:

At our recent Convention held, in San Francisco, the 
Finance Committee again recommended, that we refund to each 
Chapter a sum of 25 cents per member from National administration 
funds. In view of the need for additional funds for Chapter 
administration, the Convention readily approved the recommendation.

We are happy, therefore, to send you our check for $ /•O'? 
based on your 1948-49 membership of • This includes your
B & P figure of members and we would ask that you turn over
to the B & P Division their share, figured at the same 25 cents 
per member. Will you please deposit the check at once.

We know you will use this subvention towards furthering your 
work along the lines of increased membership and also in your fund 
raising and education activities. .The attached card is to be filled 
in and returned to us as soon as you have deposited your check. We 
should like you to indicate how you plan to use the refund to 
strengthen your Chapter’s position in the community. .

Cordial Hadassah greetings.

Sincerely yours.

Mrs. Abraham Tulin 
National Treasurer

Mrs. Israel B. Brodie
Chairman, Finance and Budget

FOUNDER
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PRESIDENT
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MISS JEANNETTE N. LEIBEL



1819 BROADWAY • NEW YORK 23, N.Y.

TELEPHONE: COLUMBUS 5-6585
September 26,

To all Chapter Presidents and Treasurers:

We turn to you for help. Please do not send us 
personal checks made out by individual Jewish National 
Fund c ontributors«

In accordance with the procedure outlined in the 
Hadassah Manual, all individual contributions to a chapter, 
whether by cash or check, are to be deposited in 'the chapter’s 
bank account. One check should be forwarded by the chapter 
to the national office to cover the sum total of all individual 
contributions, When you send us an individual check of this 
sort it means that ■,.’re are handling an unduly large number 
of checks. But beyond that vie find frequently that some of 
these individual cheeks are returned to us by the bank because 
of errors. Tn turn when we refer these checks to the chapter 
for help in the matter, more often then not, the chapter is 
unable to supply us with clarifying information, with the 
result that we spend much time in an effort to trace the mater 
of the check.

WE PLEAD WITH YOU, PLEASE DO NOT SEI© INDIVIDUAL 
CHECKS THETHiR FOR THE JEWISH NATIONAL FUND OR ANY OTHER 
PROJECT. SEI© US YOUR CHAPTER CHECK.

Thank you for your cooperation.

With cordial Hadassah greetings,

Sincerely yours,

Mrs, Abraham Tulin 
National Treasurer

,<x Z f’Z' ■< ■«

Julliet No Benjamin

HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENTS'
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THE WOMEN’S ZIONIST ORGANIZATION OF AMERICA, INC.

1819 BROADWAY • NEW YORK 23, N.Y.

TELEPHONE: JUDSON 6-2700

November 29, 1950

Dear Chapter President:

We are happy to inform you. that ou.r Convention, held in New 
York City, again voted to refund to each chapter a sum of 25^ per 
member from National Administration Funds.

Enclosed therefore, is our check for $ i 1 ® based on
your 1949/50 membership of F<4 , This includes your B & P
membership of ,, and we would ask you to turn over to the
B & P Division, their share, figured at the same 25^ per member.

In order to expedite our monthly book-closing, will you 
please deposit this check at once?

The enclosed card should be filled in and returned to us as 
soon as the check is deposited.

We are confident that this subvention will help you carry on 
your many activities toward increased membership and fundraising, 
as well as your educational work. Would you please cooperate and 
indicate on the enclosed card how you plan to use the refund to 
strengthen your chapter’s position in the community?

With cordial Hadassah greetings,

Sin.cerely yours,
(/' , z'l A-. h

Mrs. Siegfried Kramarsky '
National Treasurer /

"Mrs. Israel B. BrodSe
Chairman, Finance and Budget

ew:ako 
encl.

FOUNDER
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PRESIDENT, JUNIOR HADASSAH * 
MISS SARAH NEIMAN 

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
MISS JEANNETTE N. LEIBEL



THE WOMEN’S ZIONIST ORGANIZATION OF AMERICA, INC.

1819 BROADWAY • NEW YORK 23, N. Y.

TELEPHONE: JUDSON 6-2700

November 30, 1951

Dear Chapter President:

We are happy to inform you that our Convention, held in Atlantic 
City, N.J., again voted to refund to each chapter a sum of 25# per 
member from National Administration Funds.

Enclosed therefore, is our check for Il • based on your 
1950/51 membership of f'f . This includes your B & P membership 
of ~ -

In order to expedite our monthly book-closing, will you please 
deposit this check at once?

The enclosed card should be filled in and returned to us as soon 
as the check is deposited*

We are confident that this subvention will help you carry on 
your many activities toward increased membership and fundraising, as 
well as your educational work. Would you please cooperate and 
indicate on the enclosed card how you plan to use the refund to 
strengthen your chapter’s position in the community?

With cordial Hadassah greetings,

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Israel B. Brodie
Chairman, Finance and Budget

National Treasurer

ew:ako 
encl.
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THE WOMEN'S ZIONIST ORGANIZATION OF AMERICA, INC.

1819 BROADWAY • NEW YORK 23, N. Y.

TELEPHONE: JUDSON 6-2700

November 30, 1952

Dear Chapter President:

In accordance with the Hadassah policy of previous years, the 
National Office for the year 1951/52 again is refunding to each 
chapter a sum of 25 s# per member from National Administrative Funds.

Enclosed therefore is our check for $ 7. based on
membership of '

You will be interested to note the following:

1) At the end of the fiscal year 1952/53, we will again refund 
to chapters a sum of 25s# per member based on its September 
30, 1953 membership figure at the National Office.

2) Thereafter, in accordance with a constitutional amendment ad­
opted at the Convention in Detroit this past October, sub­
ventions will be discontinued for the year 1953/5^-, and instead 
the chapter will remit to the National Office $ 2.50 per 
member,, instead of the present sum of $ 2.75-

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS CHANGE WILL NOT TAKE EFFECT UNTIL 
OCTOBER 1, 1953.

In order to expedite our monthly book closing, will you please 
deposit the enclosed check at once. The enclosed card should be 
filled in and returned to us as soon as the check is deposited.

It would be helpful to us if you would indicate on the enclosed 
card how you plan to use this refund to strengthen your chapter’s 
position in the community.

With cordial Hadassah greetings,

aem:ako 
enc.

Sineerely yours, k

Xha H )
Mrs. Siegfried Kramarsky
National Treasurer^ /

Mrs. Israel B. Brodie
Chairman, Finance and Budget

FOUNDER
MISS HENRIETTA SZOLD

PRESIDENT
MRS. SAMUEL J. ROSENSOHN 

TREASURER
MRS. SIEGFRIED KRAMARSKY 

SECRETARY
MISS HANNAH L. GOLDBERG

RECORDING SECRETARY

HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENTS
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MRS. EDWARD JACOBS 
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MRS. ELLIOT F. GLASSBERG

MRS. J. H. KULAKOFSKY

MRS. NATHAN D. PERLMAN

MRS. EZRA SHAPIRO

WASHINGTON REPRESENTATIVE
MRS. RAPHAEL TOUROVER

PRESIDENT. JUNIOR HADASSAH
MISS GLORIA E. RUBIN

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
MISS JEANNETTE N. LEIBEL

MRS. BERNARD ROSENBAUM



OF AMERICA, INC.THE WOMEN'S ZION

1819 BROADWAY • NEW YORK 23, N. Y.

TELEPHONE: JUDSON 6-2700

November 30, 1952

Bear Chapter President:

Ke: Life Membership ~ 1951/52

Ts you~know, tKe fetlWal Uirioe i'^-mr?rhol*rrTg--aad»^dmL»- 

istering the full amount of $ 100.00 paid by each Life Member. 

However, since each chapter continues to service these members

as well as all other members, the National Office will pay you

annually, the sum of $ 1.25 per Life Member, which equals the sum 

which the chapter usually withholds before sending all dues col­

lected to the National Office.

Enclosed therefore is our check based on your Life Membership 
of ;_____  totaling $ /• .

It is of the utmost importance that you deposit the attached 

check at once in order to expedite our monthly book closing.

Thanking you for your cooperation, we remain, with cordial

Hadassah greetings,

aemlako
enc.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Siegfried Kramarsky
National Treasurer

Mrs. Elliot F. Glassberg 
Membership Chairman

FOUNDER

MISS HENRIETTA SZOLD

PRESIDENT
MRS. SAMUEL J. ROSENSOHN

TREASURER
MRS. SIEGFRIED KRAMARSKY 

SECRETARY
MISS HANNAH L. GOLDBERG

RECORDING SECRETARY
MRS. BERNARD ROSENBAUM

HONORARY VICE-PRESIDENTS
MRS. MOSES P. EPSTEIN
MRS. SAMUEL W. HALPRIN
MRS. EDWARD JACOBS
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HONORARY COUNCIL
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MRS. A. H. FROMENSON

VICE-PRESIDENTS
MRS. JULIAN ANSELL

MRS. LEO I. DANA

MRS. ELLIOT F. GLASSBERG

MRS. J. H. KULAKOFSKY 

MRS. NATHAN D. PERLMAN 

MRS. EZRA SHAPIRO

WASHINGTON REPRESENTATIVE
MRS. RAPHAEL TOUROVER

PRESIDENT. JUNIOR HADASSAH
MISS GLORIA E. RUBIN

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
MISS JEANNETTE N. LEIBEL


